

10.05.2017

Information Letter no. 23-2017

URGENT Request from Georgia

Dear Member Federations,

the Organisers of this year's EFC Congress and European Championships in Tbilisi have urged us to remind you to book your hotel soon in case you want to stay at the official congress hotel, the Holiday Inn.

The hotel is only accepting bookings for federations until the **20.05.2017 (deadline)**. Afterwards only reservations are possible if the hotel has still capacity. Please take special note of this reminder.

With best regards,

Max Geuter General Secretary

General Secretariate
Hainbuchenweg 21
D-82194 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com

www.eurofencing.info